
                                                                                         Brookside Academy, Brooks Road, Street, Somerset, BA16 0PR 
                                                                                                                                                                         Tel:  01458 443340 

                                                                                                                                   Email:  office@brooksideacademy.co.uk 
                                                                                                                  Web:  www.brooksideacademy.co.uk                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Headteacher:  Brian Walton 
 
 
 
 
9th February 2024 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 

Year 6 SATs and Okehampton Meeting 

We would like to invite you to a combined SATs and Okehampton meeting on Thursday, 14th March 
2024. 

The meeting will take place from 3.30-4.30pm, in the School Hall and your Year 6 child is welcome 
to attend with you.   

We will begin the meeting with a brief information session about SATs and how the school day will 
run during the week beginning the 13th May 2024. 

Following the SATs session, we will give you an overview of what to expect on the Okehampton 
residential visit, taking place 3rd-7th June 2024.  Staff will be available to answer any questions that 
you may have. 

At the Okehampton meeting, we will give out a kit list and relevant forms to be completed and 
returned. 

You are welcome to attend both sessions or just the session relevant to your child. 

Please confirm your attendance on the Parents’ Evening portal on our 
website:  https://brooksideacademy.co.uk/Parents-Evening/    

If you are unable to attend this meeting and have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. 

We look forward to seeing you on 14th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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